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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Nut Allergy Awareness Policy 

From time to time, we still have instances  

of food containing nuts being brought in  

to school. As a result, we have created a  

new ‘Nut Allergy Awareness Policy’ to  

reaffirm our aim to be a nut free school.  

We have pupils in school with severe nut allergies so it 

is imperative that we follow these guidelines closely. 

 

 

November 2022 

Mon 21  Y6 SATs Presentation for parents 

Tues 22 EYFS & Y1 Chatterbooks 8:45am 

Tues 22 Flu Vaccine  

Thurs 24  Y5 Swimming 

Fri 25 Donating Bottles 

Fri 25  St Catherine’s Feast Day 

Tues 29  Deanery Advent Service 6pm 
 

December 2022 

Fri 2 Donating £1 

Fri 2 Christmas Fayre 

Sat 10 ACS Carol Concert 4:45pm 

Tues 13 Nativity 9:30am & 2pm 

Wed 14 Christmas Carols 9:30am & 2pm 

 

Luke 21:5-19 
 

‘Stand firm, and you will win life.’ 

Word of the Week: consider 

World Cup 

The World Cup starts this weekend  

and England have their first game on  

Monday afternoon. All pupils will be  

coming together in the hall to watch 

the first half together. Those who wish to stay 

on to watch the second half will remain in the 

hall, whilst the others will be choosing from a 

range of activities going on in each classroom.  

Christmas Fayre 

The Christmas Fayre will take place on Friday the 

2nd of December from 3.30-5.30pm. Thank you 

for all of your Friday donations so far and don’t 

forget, donation buckets will be on the gates on 

these days too if you prefer to give some money 

instead. Raffle tickets will be given out next 

week, two books per family. 

 

 

PTA 

Our new PTA has been gaining momentum. Helen 

Lincoln and Kayleigh Hunter have been elected to the 

positions of Chair and Vice-Chair. They are on the 

lookout for helpers at the Christmas Fayre. If you 

think you are able to help, please contact them 

through the PTA facebook page. 

 

Christmas Performances 

We are delighted to be able to welcome 

back parents and carers to come and 

see our Christmas performances in 

person this year. Below are the all- 

important dates and times. 

Nativity: Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 

Tuesday 13 December 2022 at 9.30am and 2.00pm 

Christmas Carols: Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

Wednesday 14 December 2022 at 9.30am and 2.00pm 
 

Seats are available to reserve from the School Office 

from Monday. Initially it will be 2 seats per family, but 

any remaining seats will be allocated on a first come, 

first served basis from Tuesday 6 December 2022. 

 

 

‘Too Good To Go’ App 

A kind member of the school community has alerted us 

to this fantastic app which may be of use to families in 

these challenging times. It lets people search their 

local area to find shops that are selling ‘magic bags’. 

These are different items of food that will go to 

waste otherwise and are on sale at a reduced price. 

You can get reductions on bags of groceries (e.g. a bag 

for £4 that is worth £18) and sometimes reductions 

on eating out (e.g. harvester meal for £4 instead of 

£15). 
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